
 

 

 
120 Adelaide Street West, Suite 2500 

Toronto, ON  M5H 1T1 
Tel: (416) 644-1568 

Email: ataylor@energyboutique.ca 
 
 

September 5, 2012 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: EB-2012-0031 
 
I am writing to advise the Board that I have been retained by Goldcorp Canada Limited and Goldcorp Inc. 
(collectively "Goldcorp") to replace Ian Blue as counsel in this proceeding. Please direct all future 
correspondence to me at the coordinates contained in the letterhead set out above.  
 
I have reviewed the record in this proceeding have had discussions with Goldcorp regarding its options to 
pursue relief in other forums. We understand that the relief originally proposed by Goldcorp to be added 
as an issue to the Issues List was rejected by the Board. Although Goldcorp will not pursue that relief in 
this proceeding, Goldcorp remains concerned about the value of the assets that are the subject of a bypass 
fee that Hydro One will charge Goldcorp. To that end, Goldcorp has filed the attached interrogatories 
regarding Hydro One's rate base. Because the facilities that may be bypassed by Goldcorp form part of 
Hydro One's rate base, we believe that interrogatories about the rate treatment of those facilities are 
within the scope of this proceeding. 
 
We have attempted to limit the number of interrogatories filed to avoid overburdening Hydro One. We 
thank the Board for its patience in this matter. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Taylor 

c.c. Goldcorp 
 


